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Whaley Bridge – Tymbark Twinning Association 

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 

Mechanics Institute, 8pm, Tuesday,16
th

 October 2007 

 
Present:  Donna Hodgson, Carol Andrew, Marian Oakes, Loraine and John Coverley,  

Margaret Wilby, Sarah Talbot, Janet Winter, Brian O’Hanlon, Judith and Graham 

Aizlewood, Catherine Wheten, Anne Winter. 

 

      1.   Apologies:  Stephanie Raybould, Paddy Fox. 

 

2. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting, 3
rd

 October 2006:  the minutes were 

approved and signed as a true record. 

 

1. Chair’s Report:  Donna reported on the year’s activities, the struggle it had been to 

find support for these activities and the ultimate success of the events. 

 

2. Treasurer’s Report:  Carol distributed copies of her financial report and 

commented that the cost of the coach had still to be paid (£1400) and that donations 

had helped with funds.  Anne reported that Whaley Bridge Town Council had voted 

a donation of £100 to the Association (for proposed WB football team visit to 

Tymbark), at October’s Council Meeting. 

 

3. Election of Officers:  President: Anne (proposed by Donna, seconded by Loraine).  

Chair:  Donna (proposed by Anne, seconded by Carol).  Vice Chair:  Sarah 

(proposed by Catherine, seconded by Anne).  Minute Secretary:  Anne (proposed 

by Carol, seconded by Donna).  Treasurer:  Carol (proposed by Donna, seconded 

by Anne).  Membership Secretary: Janet (proposed by Donna, seconded by Carol).  

Publicity:  Margaret.  Committee:  Stephanie, Marion, John, Brian.  

 

4. Proposed Future Business:   

Coffee Mornings:  John will be responsible for the Coffee Morning on 8
th

 December 

2007.  Anne will book a Coffee Morning for next year.   

Raffle:  will be organised for 30
th

 November 2007, when the Christmas Lights will be 

switched on.   

Krakow Cribs:  Donna will organise this.   

Newsletter:  Donna will be responsible for this.   

Visits to Tymbark:  Darryl is planning to take a young football team to Tymbark in 

2008.   

Days of Tymbark It is possible that a small group of new people will attend this in 

2008.  It is also possible that a self-financing group may visit Tymbark and stay in a 

hotel, in 2008. 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 8.55pm. 


